
 

 

SAVE THE  DATE!! 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!! 

BOOK YOUR FLIGHTS!! 
 

The Class of 1948 will be celebrating their 70-year anniversary since 

graduating from United College.   
 

The proposed reunion will take place during The University of Winnipeg’s annual  

Homecoming Weekend; September 13-16.   

Details are still to be finalized but the reunion will be as follows: 

  

Thursday, September 13 - Alumni Wine & Cheese Reception  

Saturday, September 15 – Class of 1948 Reunion Luncheon   

 

Invitation packages, including registration information, will be forthcoming.   

 

If you would like to help out or just need further information, please contact: 

 

Glenn Nicholls – (204) 661-2202 - ghnich@mts.net    

Lorna (Hasselfield) Hamilton – (204) 889-5008   

 

Steven Pataki (Alumni Affairs) – s.pataki@uwinnipeg.ca – (204) 988-7122 

 

www.uwinnipeg.ca/alumni/homecoming 

mailto:ghnich@mts.net
mailto:s.pataki@uwinnipeg.ca
http://www.uwinnipeg.ca/alumni/homecoming

